
 

 
 

Memo 

To:  Bethpage Residents 

From:  Edward Hannon, Project Director 

Date:  Saturday, June 26, 2021 4:30 PM 

Subject: Upcoming RW-21 Piping installation preparation 

 

Northrop Grumman is providing this progress report to you on the installation of piping to support the 
RW-21 groundwater treatment system project. As we mentioned during our June 3, 2021 virtual 
meeting, the first segment of the piping along the greenway is complete. 

Starting this week and continuing through next week, our contractors will conduct final utility mark-out 
and road preparation along the piping route. Over the next two weeks, you will see traffic controls and 
road work signs as they conduct their work along town-owned streets (which involves making small 
scale test holes along the planned path of the piping). We will backfill and restore the holes with 
temporary asphalt. 

Completed work: 

Sophia Street (from the east greenway headed west to N. Hermann Avenue). The team progressed 
well from Sophia Street on N. Hermann Avenue through Friday late day. 

Our schedule over the next several work days is as follows: 

Monday, June 28: There are six locations remaining on N. Hermann, and we are on schedule to 
complete these by noon. Two of the locations are in the intersection of N. Herman and Williams. It is 
likely that the utility locate work will temporarily impede traffic north of Williams on N. Herman for a 
short duration. 
 
There are approximately 16 locations on Emma Street and we will move on Emma Street west to 
Broadway. Work will be performed on the north side of Emma Street. Work ends by 4:30 p.m. 
 
Tuesday, June 29: We will continue work west on Emma Street to Stewart Ave and expect to 
complete this work by end of day Tuesday. Work will be performed on the north side of the street. 
 
There may be times when our crews need to create a test hole close to the curbing which may 
require you to temporarily move your vehicle (as well as local landscape contractors who may 
be working on the street at the same time). We appreciate everyone’s cooperation. 

Once the utility locating is complete, we will remove the traffic controls and road work signs on all 
streets except for those where piping installation will occur over the next 30 days (starting on the north 
side of Sophia Street running from east to west and then heading north on the east side of N. 
Hermann Avenue to Emma Street). 

Please feel free to reach out to Dianne Baumert-Moyik via mobile at (516) 754-2645 or via email at 
dianne.baumert-moyik@ngc.com if you have any questions. You may also visit our project web site to 
view the June 3 virtual meeting presentation. Please note all work is weather dependent. 
 
We appreciate your continued support. Thank you. 
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